
Remembrance Day Ceremony 
Monday, November 11th   
Parade 10:30 am – Lantzville Road, Slegg Lumber to Cenotaph (Legion) 
Ceremony 11:00 am – Cenotaph (Legion, 7225 Lantzville Road) 
 

 
 
  

   
 
 
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                  
  
  
 
  
 
 
 
Schedule Change  

 
  

 
 
 
November Regular 
Meetings of Council 
Monday, Nov 18th Regular 

Monday, Nov 25th Regular 

The public is encouraged to 
attend meetings of Council, 
which begin at 7:00 pm at the 
District Office. 
 
Mayor’s 
Appointment Hours 
The Mayor is available to 
meet with residents on 
Thursday afternoons between 
1 pm – 4 pm.  If you would 
like to make an appointment 
please call the District office 
at 250.390.4006. 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
District of Lantzville Office 
7192 Lantzville Road 
P.O. Box 100 
Lantzville, BC  V0R 2H0 
 

Phone: 250.390.4006 
Fax: 250.390.5188 
Email:   district@lantzville.ca 
Website: www.lantzville.ca 

 

 

 

 

 District of Lantzville 

Community Update 
November, 2013 

Food Waste, Recycling & 
Garbage Schedule Change 
The schedule will change 
after Remembrance Day (Nov 
11th) to the following: 

Friday, Nov 15th  
Recycling & Food Waste 
 

Friday, Nov 22nd   
Garbage & Food Waste 
 
 

Office Closure 
The District office will be 
closed Monday, Nov 11th for 
Remembrance Day. 

Remembrance Day Road Closure 
Council has approved the closure of a portion of Lantzville Road to allow for a 
parade and ceremony to be held on Monday, November 11th, as follows: 

Where: The portion of Lantzville Road between Slegg Lumber and the 
Cenotaph. 

When: 10:15 am to 11:30 am. 

The District of Lantzville thanks you for your cooperation during this yearly 
community event. 

Lest We Forget 

 

Did You Know 
The Poppy is the international symbol of remembrance 
representing a visual pledge to pay homage to the fallen, 
who gave the ultimate sacrifice for the preservation of 
peace and freedom. 
 

District to Receive a Defibrillator  
To help save lives, the Heart and Stroke Foundation is placing Automated 
External Defibrillators (AEDs) in municipal venues like recreation centres, pools 
and arenas across the Province where there is an increased risk someone could 
suffer a cardiac arrest.  Through its Public Access to Defibrillation (PAD) 
Program, the Foundation is donating one AED to the District of Lantzville.  We 
are pleased to advise that Lantzville’s AED will be located at Costin Hall. 
 

AEDs are safe and designed so that anyone can use one if they see someone 
suffering from sudden cardiac arrest.  Still, we know people are more likely to 
use an AED if they are familiar with the equipment so the Foundation has 
partnered with BC Ambulance paramedics and other medical service providers to 
conduct an orientation session at each location an AED is placed. 
 Our local resident, volunteer fire fighter, paramedic and 

RCMP member Martin Kortas will be leading a group of 
approximately 12 individuals through the orientation 
session.  We thank Martin Kortas for donating his time to 
this important initiative and we are extremely pleased to 
have one of these lifesaving devices located in our 
community. 
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Green Bin Acceptable  

 
 
 
  
  
  
 
 
  
 
 
 
  
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 

Green Bin Program Refresher - Materials accepted in the Green Bin 

More than 20 types of organic materials are accepted in the green bin, including many items unsuitable for home 
composting. If you already compost, you will find the green bin works to further reduce your household waste. The 
Green Bin Program is not intended to replace home composting but to enhance diversion from the landfill that 
composting organic waste can offer. You should continue to compost at home. The green bin will take materials that 
don't compost well at home. It takes composting to a new level - Beyond Composting.  

  
 
  
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
  
 
 
 

 
 
 

Stage 1 Water Restrictions  
  

Restrictions are as follows: 
 

 Odd house numbers may water on 
odd numbered days 

 Even house numbers may water on 
even numbered days 

 Watering is restricted to a maximum of 
3 hours per designated day and only 
permitted between the hours of 6:00 
am to 10:00 am or 6:00 pm to 10:00 
pm. 

 

Please note that watering restrictions only apply to 
those property owners who are on the District’s 
community water system.  However, we also 
encourage those with private wells to exercise water 

conservation. 

Clearing of Driveway Culverts 

To avoid potential flooding, the District requests that 
residents check their driveway culverts to ensure they are 
clear of any obstruction that may cause a blockage.  The 
District greatly appreciates your cooperation. 
 

When it Snows in Lantzville  
 

Parking When It Snows 

In preparation for winter weather, the District’s Public Works 
Department is requesting that during times of snow if 
residents are unable to park in their own driveways, that they 
park on the south side of the road (if possible) and as far onto 
the shoulder as possible.  This will allow our snow plows to 
maneuver along the roads and provide better service to our 
neighbourhoods.  Thank you! 
 

Ware Road Trail Extension is Open! 

Mayor, Council and the Parks and Recreation Commission are pleased to announce that the 
newest section of trail in Lantzville is open for use. The extension runs from the west end of 
Peterson Road to Ware Road at the highway intersection.   

 Food leftovers, plate scrapings  

 Meat, fish, poultry and bones  

 Fruit and vegetable scraps  

 Dairy products, butter, mayonnaise  

 Egg shells  

 Bread, cereal, grains  

 Pasta, rice, pizza  

 Baked goods, candies  

 Soiled paper towels and tissues  

 Soiled paper food packaging  

 Food soiled cardboard  

 Used paper cups and plates  

 Coffee grounds, filters, tea bags  

 Ice cream and milk & cream cartons  

 Baking ingredients, herbs, spices  

 Houseplants, cut and dried flowers  

 Nuts and shells  

 Compostable bags (must have certified 
compostable logo)  

 

NO PLASTICS such as 

 Plastic bags & wrap  

 Plastics straws and creamers,  

 Plastic containers, utensils, 
plates  

 Bread clips or ties  

 Styrofoam trays and 
packaging  

 Plastic liner bags - cereal, 
cracker, chips, cookies, pet 
food etc.  

 Biodegradable or degradable 
bags  

 

NO METALS such as 

 Foil wrap, pouches and pie 
plates  

 Foil butter or food wrap  

 Metal cans, hangers, twist 
ties  

 

MATERIALS such as 

 Yard and garden waste  

 Glass jars  

 Drink boxes, juice and soy 
milk cartons  

 Make-up remover pads, 
cotton swabs and balls  

 Dental floss, rubber bands  

 Diapers, baby wipes  

 Dryer sheets and lint  

 Cigarettes and butts  

 Vacuum contents and bags  

 Pet feces or litter  

 Hair  

 Textiles  

 

Green Bin NOT Acceptable  
 


